
Long Beach Land Conservation meeting 

March 6,2019 

 

Called to order by Dr Juhasz at 4:10PM. 

 

There was no report on a burn at Stockwell Woods.  Paul reported that the last time he was 

there, the piles of wood remained.  And Juhasz stated that the original plan for a controlled 

burn in January was cancelled due to extremely cold weather. 

 

We had further discussion about the way finding signs for the hike in the Long Beach 

Preserve on Karwick Rd at the entrance.  It was agreed that the current signage isn't 

adequate for people passing by to notice it.  Paul suggested rotating the top metal sign that 

is on a wooden 4X4 be rotated so it can be viewed from the street and keep the bottom 2 

signs with warnings kept in the current position.  Was also suggested that the wooden sign 

that says Moon Valley which is a wooden sign and words are routed out, have the letters 

darkened so the public can see the writing.  It was also suggested that during our meeting 

next month, we'd go to the entrance of the hike and look at the signs. 

 

Discussion about a possible public event about tree planting, care, invasive plants, and 

gypsy moths would not be planned for this spring.  It was agreed by those in attendance 

that it may be difficult to find enough interest in town for this event.  An alternate plan may 

be to have an insert in the Long Beach newsletter that is emailed by the town clerk.  Martha 

will ask Defuniak about this possibility. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:50pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Martha Maust 
 


